
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 

 WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT, AGING AND COMMUNITY SERVICES  

NEW FREEDOM VOLUNTEER DRIVER MILEAGE REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM 

NF-VDMR-2122  

 

NOTICE: DELAY IN RELEASE OF SOLICITATION   

 

 

August 23, 2021 

 

Attention: Prospective Proposers’ 

 

The Volunteer Driver Mileage Reimbursement Program (NF-VDMR-2122), Request 

for Proposals (RFP) will not be released on Monday, August 23, 2021, per the 

request of the MTA since we are waiting for information to be included in the RFP.  

The NF-VDMR-2122 RFP is expected to be released and posted later this week. 

Kindly check the “Doing Business with WDACS” website daily and click the NF-

VDMR-2122 hyperlink that has been provided. The RFP will be posted as soon as 

possible.  

 

Thank you 

 

 


